
Skagit County Flood Control Council 
Skagit County Engineer Office 
Skagit County Administration Building 
Mount Vernon, Washington 98273 

Dear Council Member: 

• 
Please plan to attend the next Board meeting on February 7, if possible. Several 
important development have taken place since our last meeting and need our 
attention. 

The Congress of the United States is now in session. It is important that the 
Council send letters to our representives supporting the Levee Project. 
Legislation is vitality needed in this session of Congress for the Levee Project. 
I will have a letter drafted for your review at this meeting. 

It seems a considerable number of people in Skagit County still feel dredging is 
a reasonable alternative for Flood Protection. We need to address this thinking. 

Donald E. Nelson 
Secretary 
Skagit County Flood Control Council 
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